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Subject: GTMO -
Importance: High

SENSITIVE BUT UNCLASSIFIED
NON-RECORD

You have been identified as having conducted an assignment at GTMO, Cuba since 9/11/01. The Inspection .
Division has been tasked with contacting those employees who have served in any capacity at GTMO ?nd obtain
information regarding the treatment of detainees. Employees should immediately respond to the foliowing :

1) Employees who observed aggressive treatment, interrogations or interview techniques on GTMO detainees
which was not consistent with Bureau interview policy/guidelines, should respond via email for the purpose of a
follow-up interview. Positive email responses should be directed to:
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Inspection Division

2) Employees who served at GTM‘O and observed no aggressive treatment of detainees, should respor_md via an
EC documenting a negative response. The EC should include the employee's official Bureau name, title, and
tenure of assignment at GTMO.

The EC should be titled "Counterterrorism Division, GTMO, Inspection Special inquiry",
file # 297-HQ-A1327669-A. The EC should not be uploaded, but only serialized, with a hard copy forwarded to:

Inspection Division
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